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February 21, 2018

John Asher
State Rapid Response Coordinator
John.e.asher@oregon.gov

To the State Rapid Response Dislocated Workers Unit,

This is to notify you that Vectrus Corporation has provided WARN notification to our employees at

our Hillsboro location:

Hillsboro Office
21515 NW Evergreen Pkwy
Hillsboro, OR 97124

This layoff is expected to impact fitty-four (54) people. The anticipated date of the layoff Is April 26,

2018.

For further information, please contact; | |

Caroline LeCount

HR Director Vectrus
Caroline,lecount@vectrus.com

703-657-8227

Additionally, this notice has been provide to the Mayor's office of Hillsboro.

Sincerely,
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Caroline LeCount

Human Resources Director

655 Space Center Drive
Colorado Springs, CO 8091 S

719.637.4182


